
   
 

   
 

 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO – 1222 FIRST AVE., SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Date: May 11, 2022 
 
Subject: Annual Beach Area Construction Restriction - 2022 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The City of San Diego Annual Beach Area Construction Restriction limits non-emergency 
construction work during the summer period, minimizing impacts on beach area businesses and 
residents. The summer period is considered to extend from Memorial Day to Labor Day.  
 
The restriction affects travel lanes, parking lanes, and pedestrian walkways on streets adjacent to 
beach areas where merchants could be adversely affected by construction activities and 
significant roadways entering/exiting the beach areas. The periods of most critical concern are 
Memorial Day (May 30), Independence Day (July 4) and Labor Day (Sept. 5). Thus, we are 
requesting that no construction activities be scheduled on the days preceding and immediately 
following the holiday periods noted above.  
 
If this notification applies to others in your organization, please pass this along to them.  
 
Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated. If you have any questions about the items discussed 
above, please contact Mike Inerowicz at minerowicz@sandiego.gov. 
 
What are the current processing times?  
You can now check on permit processing timelines for intake and issuing a permit. 
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to sign up to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD. 
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